
What you’ll find in this week’s email: 
Upcoming Events 
Celebration for Cheryl Pez - THIS SATURDAY 
Parking for the Celebration for Cheryl Pez 
Teacher Appreciation - Next Week 
Library News 
Walk-a-thon 
Variety Show 
Design Lab Exhibition 
BEAP Teacher Appreciation Volunteers Needed 
BEAP Meeting 
BEAP Officers Nominations 
BEAP Skating Party 
BEAP Raffle 

Upcoming Events 

Thurs 4/26 - Gr 4 COSI and Ohio Statehouse Overnight - leaving @ 8:30 am 
            Last Design Lab meeting 

Fri 4/27 - Gr 4 returns from COSI and should be picked up @ noon. 
                   Gr 2 Trading Post 12:45-1:45 in the classroom 

Sat 4/28 - Celebration for Cheryl Pez 3:00 - 5:00 - BAC 

Mon 4/29 - Fri 5/4 - Teacher Appreciation Week 

Tues 5/1 - Coffee Hour Kdg Parents Meet w/ Gr 1 Teachers 8:00 - 9:00 Bethanna 
                   All School Chapel (Teacher Appreciation) 9:45 - 10:45 BAC 
                   Variety Show - Dress Rehearsal 2:10 - 2:50 BAC 
                   Variety Show 6:30 pm BAC 

Wed 5/2 - Coffee Hour - Gr 7 Parents meet with Admin 8:00 - 9:00 Bethanna 
                    BEAP Teacher Appreciation Lunch 10:30 - 12:45 Bethsaida 
                    Gr 2 Zoo Overnight Begins @ 6:00 pm 

Thurs 5/3 - Gr 2 Zoo Overnight Ends @ 10:00 am 
                      Gr 5 Mammoth Cave Overnight Begins @ 8:00 am 

Fri 5/4 - Non-Uniform Day 
                All Member BEAP Meeting 8:15 - 9:00 BAC 
                Gr 5 Mammoth Cave Overnight Ends @ 2:00 pm 
                Skating Party 3:30 - 5:30 

Sat 5/5 - Design Lab Exhibit at Cincinnati Public Library 
                 Music Recital 1:00 Christ Church Glendale 



Celebration for Cheryl Pez - THIS Saturday, April 28 3:00 - 5:00
The Celebration to honor Cheryl Pez for her years of service as teacher and administrator for 
Bethany School will be held THIS Saturday, April 28 from 3:00 - 5:00.  We can’t wait to see you 
there!

Parking for the Celebration for Cheryl Pez
With the large turnout expected, our campus parking areas will quickly become full.  Overflow 
parking and shuttle service will be available from the parking lot at Landmark Church, 1600 
Glendale Milford Rd (you can get there either from Glendale Milford or by taking Oak Road 
east, crossing over Chester Road, and continuing to the parking area). 

                    
Teacher Appreciation Week - Monday, April 30 - Friday, May 4 
Hello Parents:  Please join BEAP the week of April 30th-May 4th as we salute Bethany's 
wonderful teachers for Teacher Appreciation Week. BEAP and parent volunteers will be 
providing a lovely lunch for the teachers on Wednesday, May 2nd. Feel free to have your family 
show your appreciation next week too.  Here are a few nice ideas: personal notes, gift cards, 
small gifts, office supplies, food/drink treats. Remember: "It is the supreme art of the teacher 
to awaken joy in creative expression and knowledge. "- Albert Einstein.  

Library News 
4th quarter reading lists are due May 7 for grades K-3 and May 14 for grades 4-8.  Keep track of 
what you read over the summer! 

Walk-a-Thon
Our annual walk-a-thon in memory of a former Bethany graduate, Andrew Dawson, who 
passed away in 2011, will be held in the morning on Friday, May 18th. The proceeds from this 
event benefit the Bethany School Scholarship fund which helps provide necessary assistance 
to families who could otherwise not afford Bethany School for their child(ren).  The information 
and pledge packets went home with your child(ren) last week.

Variety Show - Tuesday, May 1st 6:30 pm
Talent abounds within the student body at Bethany School, and we are pleased we will be able 
to showcase some of it at a Variety Show on Tuesday, May 1st at 6:30 pm in the BAC.  We 
invite all members of our Bethany Family to join us for this showcase.

Design Lab Exhibition - May 5th
Today is the last meeting day for Design Lab.  This weekend, the projects will be dropped off at 
the downtown Public Library.  Then the THE BIG DAY! MAY 5!  This is the day everyone has 
been waiting for!  Below is the schedule for the day:

9:30am - the day will start at the downtown Public Library for check-in - students will get a 
name tag and a presentation passport

10am-Noon - students will present their models to various people and we will have activities for 
their families around the corner. 



*NEW THIS YEAR: students will have a chance to earn a presentation ribbon for presenting 
their model to a variety of audiences

Noon-1pm - AWARDS CEREMONY! We will celebrate each student and announce our award 
winners for the 2018 Food for Thought program.

Students who are presenting should wear their character T-shirts.  Click here for the invitation.

BEAP - Teacher Appreciation Volunteers Needed
Hello Parents, BEAP could still use some volunteers to bring salads for the upcoming teachers 
appreciation lunch. Please click the link for more details and to sign up. http://
www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a48aeaf2fa5fc1-teacher 
For questions please contact Cheryl Cowan, cdcowan99@gmail.com .

BEAP Meeting - May 4th
Oh, how quickly the school year is coming to an end. But, before we disperse to enjoy our 
summer break, BEAP would like to invite you to their final meeting for the 2017-2018 school 
year. Please come and share your ideas for the new year and final thoughts about this year. 
Friday, May 4th, 8:15am in the BAC. 

BEAP Skating Party - May 4th 
BEAP’s final skating party of the year will be held on Friday, May 4 at Skatetown, USA in West 
Chester.  Pre-Register to avoid long lines at the door using this  Skating Party Form. 

BEAP Raffle 
Raffle Winner for 4/16: Kevin Walters (sold by Liam and Addie Ball) 
                           for 4/23: Al and Carol Malich (sold by Mackenzie and Ethan O’Dwyer) 
  

http://bethanyschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/DesignLab2018-Invite.pdf
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a48aeaf2fa5fc1-teacher
http://bethanyschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Skating-Party-05-04-18.pdf

